

MANLY VALE OSHC CENTRE

M: 0430 369 288 E: myoshc@primaryoshcare.com.au

Dear Families,

We hope you have had a lovely first week back to school. Please don't forget to log into www.qkenhanced.com.au to edit your information for the upcoming launch of Kiosk. The change to Kiosk will mean we will no longer use the paper roll to sign children in and out but instead use a tablet, to sign your child in or out we will need phone numbers of all authorised pick up people. If you wish to add a person to your child pick up list, please do so via the link. Please See Romina if you cannot access your account.

The first week back to school was great the children loved exploring sport related activities outside and experiments when we returned inside. We eagerly watched a volcano erupt and looked at the milk and soap experiment, the children liked watching how the chemicals in the soap moved the colours around the milk.

We are also pleased to announce that our Sports program will be launching next week, we will be having Soccer on Monday's and Basketball on Thursday. Homework Club will also restart on week 3 if you would like your child to complete homework here please let us know.

From the Manly Vale OSHC Team



